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Hississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. N. L. Stampley,

| Senior Vice President, Nuclear
P.O. Box 1640

t

Jackson, MS 39205
|
L

l Gentlenen:

i Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-416/82-55

Thank you for your letter of September 7,1982, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct ytolations 50-416/82-55-02, 50-416/82-55-04 and

i 50-416/82-55-05 concerning activities under NRC Operating License Nd. NPF-13
| brought to your attention in our letter of July 30, 1982. We are reviewing
|

your response to our findings and will respond in the near future.
:

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

! Sincerely,

M
R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

|
Resident Programs

cc: C. K. McCoy, Plant Manager
D. C. Gibbs, Vice President (

Hiddle South Energy, Inc.
|
| bcc: US NRC Resident Inspector
| Document Management Branch
' State of Mississippi

|
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